Gentet, Matthias

From: Gentet, Matthias

Sent: 15 November 2017 14:52

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: FW: Enquiry from the public - (ref: 21087805) - 2017/6370/T

From: Jo Kimber [mailto_

Sent: 15 November 2017 11:39

To: Gentet, Matthias <Matthias.Gentet@camden.gov.uk>

Cc:

Subject: Re: Enquiry from the public - (ref: 21087805) - 2017/6370/T

Hi Matthias,

Following up on your query about the tree species, the tree in question is a Sycamore (Acer
Pseudoplantanus).

Thanks,

Jo



